
August 5, 2013 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:55pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Victoria 
Gudeman and  Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for July 1, 2013 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $.154,620.89.  
 
Mr. Levey noted that the permits have been obtained for the work at the spring house. He said the next step 
was for the Boonsboro Utility Commission to take on their portion of the project. He also noted the needed 
repairs to the weir.  
 
Mr. Levey said that Huntzberry Bros. proposed replacing water meters in Town at a cost of $75.00 per 
meter.  Mr. Levey made a motion to accept the proposal. Ms. Ellis seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


